
  Maple                  Creek Public School 
             210 Hawker Road, Maple, Ontario L6A 2J8 

             Tel:  905-417-9177       Fax:  905-417-9128  
 

April 28, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

ARE YOU MOVING?  

 
If you are planning to move over the summer and/or planning not to return to 

Maple Creek Public School, please fill out this sheet and return it to the 

office as soon as possible.  This information will assist us in preparing and 

organizing classes for next year. 

 

Also, if you know of any families new to the community with any students 

from JK to Gr. 8 and wishing to register at Maple Creek Public School for 

September, please have them come by the school and complete the 

necessary paperwork. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation and assistance. 
 

  

Name of Student:  _____________________________________________ 

 

Teacher: _________________________   Grade: ____________________ 

 

Date of Move: _________________________________________________ 

 

Moving to:  School: ____________________________________________ 

 

          Board:  ____________________________________________ 


